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Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director Serial No. N-80-004A
Office of Inspection and Enforcement N0/RCS:jhb
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Docket No. 50-338
Region II
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100 License No. NPF-4
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Ftr. O'Reilly:

The Virginia Electric arj Power Company hereby submits the following Licensee
Event Report for North Anna Unit No. 1, as an update to special report
LER 80-027/99X-0

Report No. Applicable Technical Specifications

LER 80-027/99X-1 None - Special Report Update

This report has been reviewed by the Station Nuclear Safety and Operating
Committee and will be forwarded to Safety Evaluation and Control for their
review.

Very Truly yours,

/ |

f/f Gyl
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W. R. Cartwright
Station Manager

Enclosures (3 copies) g3
cc: Mr. Victor Stello, Director (30 copies) f

Office of Inspection and Enforcement

h|
Mr. Norman M. Haller, Director (3 copies)
Office of Management and Program Analysis
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